
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

May 30, 2023 

We will not be offering an extended semester at the end of the school year, so please 
be sure to keep up on your grades in order to ensure you pass all of your classes.  
FFA AWARDS BANQUET TONIGHT 

FFA Awards Banquet will be tonight at 6:30pm in the Community Center.  This is mandatory 
for all FFA members.  Refreshments will be served. 
OUTDOOR SCHOOL COUNSELORS NEEDED! 

High school students, if you are interested in being an Outdoor School Counselor for our 
middle school students in the fall, please pick up an application in the front 
office.  Applications are due no later than Friday, June 2nd.  Please see Ms. Raade if you 
have any questions. 
SCHOOL TO WORK MANDATORY MEETING FRIDAY 

Students wanting to earn credit for working next school year must attend a mandatory 
meeting on Friday during lunch in room S6.  If you have any questions, please see Ms. 
Duval. 
HELP WANTED 

Looking for 3 people to remove underbrush, made up of blackberries, ivy, and holly.  You 
will need gloves and probably boots.  Pays $15 per hour.  Call Marcy for more information 
541-517-5925. 
CNA CLASS OPPORTUNITY 

Seniors who are interested in the health field – Creswell Health and Rehabilitation Center 
will be having a CNA class starting on May 31st.  See Mrs. Duval for more information. 
SENIORS – BOOSTERS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION DUE MAY 29 

The Pleasant Hill Boosters are proud to offer graduating seniors of PHHS a chance to earn 
college scholarships.  Requirements and application can be found on the Boosters website 
at www.pleasanthillboosters.com.  Please email pleasanthillboosters@gmail.com with any 
questions.  Good luck and Go Billies! 
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